



Environment Theme Group
Minutes Monday 29 March 2021

1. Present: Nicki Dearson, Janette Matthews, John McKeon, Beth Somi, Tony Voss, Penny Weston-Webb
Cc John Martin, Emma Crowe
2. Chair and note-taker roles: Penny Weston-Webb (chair and local lead/liaison) and Beth Somi (note-taker)
3. 3 meetings agreed
 - Thursday 1 April 10am
 - History summary of sites and features
 - Natural Environment
 - Tuesday 6 April 4pm
 - Local Green Spaces
 - Important Open Spaces
 - Views
 - Thursday 8 April 4pm
 - Review Chapter 2 March version – ideally marked up pdf with comments prior to the meeting
4. Questions for John Martin:
 - Can you meet us for a meeting in the village w/c 12 April – 4pm onwards?
 - Can we count ivy, holly and brambles in the hedges?
 - Can we include trees on private land?
 - Can you email John a map to mark with trees, hedges etc
 - What is view 11?
 - What should we include in Natural Environment? Can the pond be a site and feature?
5. Any other business
 - Can David and Chis meet us for a meeting? Beth to email
 - Send David Chapter 2 April version once ready
 - Janette and Nicki to confirm ridge and furrow near Ratcliffe College
 - John and Janette and Nicki to look at hedges
 - Where is Bull Piece?
 - Charnwood Ecology Assessment Report 2019
 - Beth to review HEIC files
6. Date of next meeting with John Martin: Thursday 22 April 7pm
The April version of the chapter should be ready for this meeting

[Type here]